
Our Monthly Newsletter – February 2019 

 

 

Since our last newsletter, we have all been extremely busy, We had the snow and then lots of new 

friends start. It has gone so quickly.  

Whilst the snow came to visit we made sure we all had a chance to explore the snow. We even made 

a snowman and we decided on a name of Frosty. We were quite sad when the next day Frosty had 

melted! But we made him a new friend and he was Frosty two, some of us even had a carrot for his 

nose.  

Once the snow had disappeared, we began to make our gifts and cards for Valentines. Each one of 

us used our hands to make the flowers on the cards and a staff member helped us to write our 

family names on them. We hope you enjoyed the cards; we loved getting messy to make them.  

Once we return from Half – term we are celebrating spring and will be looking at different things to 

that we notice during spring.  

Our Spring activity then leads us into March. Throughout the month of March we have lots of fun 

things coming up. On the week of the 4TH March we are using the week to Celebrate World Book 

Day, on Thursday we will be encouraging the staff and children to dress up in their favourite 

Character from a book. We can’t wait to see you all. We will also be providing an opportunity for the 

children to taste Pancakes on Tuesday 5th March, We will have different toppings available for the 

children to try.  

We are also celebrating St Patrick’s day on the 18th March, we will be dressing in green and have lots 

of green activities throughout the day. We will be following this theme on for the week, and learning 

about lots of Irish traditions.  

The last week in March we will be having a Mother’s Morning, so we invite you to attend with your 

children on Friday 29th March 10am – 11am. During this time we will have lots of activities for you to 

get stuck into, and give parents a chance to chat with each other too. We will have various drinks 

available throughout the session. This invite is extended to ALL Parents/Carers and if you wish, 

Grandparents too. 

To allow us to cater to this accordingly please could you return the slip below so we know if you 

would be attending this.  

 

Many Thanks 

The Nursery Team. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

I will/Will not be attending on Friday 29th March with _________________.  

We will need _______ spaces.  

 

Signed_________________                                                          Date_________________ 


